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Note: Title should not be more than 2 lines but be sufficient to describe the action requested. 
 
Requested 
Meeting Date: April 10, 2013 

Time 
Needed: 30 minutes 

Department: Non-Departmental Division: LPSCC 

Contact(s): Abbey Stamp, Executive Director 

Phone: 503-988-5777 Ext. 85777 I/O Address: 503-600 

Presenter 
Name(s) & 
Title(s): 

Abbey Stamp, LPSCC Executive Director; Scott Taylor, DCJ Director; 
Scott Prins, Criminal Justice Commission Executive Director; 
Representative Jennifer Williamson, House District 36. 

 
General Information  

1.  What action are you requesting from the Board?  
Abbey Stamp, Scott Taylor, Craig Prins and Representative Williamson will brief the Board 
on local and statewide public safety policies and practices. 

2. Please provide sufficient background information for the Board and the public to 
understand this issue.  Please note which Program Offer this action affects and how it 
impacts the results. 
In 2013, the Legislature passed House Bill 3194. HB 3194 goals are to: reduce recidivism, 
decrease County utilization of State prisons, protect the public, and hold offenders 
accountable. The bill also created the Justice Reinvestment Grant Program. 
 
Multnomah County public safety leaders are holding regular, collaborative discussions to 
develop recommendations for the best use of the funds allocated to Multnomah County via 
the grant program. They are considering ways to augment our rehabilitative services to 
assist transitions back into the community, while also keeping it safe. Mr. Taylor, Mr. Prins, 
and Representative Williamson will provide information on a number of topics, including:  
 

• Strategies for capping prison growth,  
• Prison forecasts and Multnomah County’s impact, 
• Justice and local reinvestment,  
• Work of the statewide Criminal Justice Task Force, and  
• The impact of HB 3194 on the juvenile justice system 
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This presentation is intended to update the board on current public safety efforts, and 
provide information as it develops the 2015 budget. 

3.  Explain the fiscal impact (current year and ongoing). 
While this APR has no direct fiscal impact, it is anticipated that the County will receive 
approximately $12M in 2015-2017 (due to statewide reinvestment of $60M), in addition to 
the $2.5M remaining from this biennium. The Justice Reinvestment Subcommittee of the 
Local Public Safety Coordinating Council will work with the LPSCC Executive Committee 
and the Board of County Commissioners to ensure wise spending and investment of the 
funds. 

4.  Explain any legal and/or policy issues involved.  
Multnomah County is impacted by the state’s decision to not grow the prison population. 
The local public safety system is required to be responsive and develop policies and 
practices that meet this goal, while reducing recidivism, having good outcomes for 
offenders and keeping the community safe. 

5.  Explain any citizen and/or other government participation that has or will take place.  
LPSCC conducts open, collaborative meetings. Meeting attendees include all elected and 
appointed public safety leaders, public safety partners, community service and treatment 
providers, the business community, and community members. 
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